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Ties should be worn by all 

and have at least five 

stripes 

Blazers should be worn to, from 

and around school unless 

students are told otherwise 

Skirts should be A-line and worn 

on or just above the knee 

Shirts should be worn 

tucked in to trousers or 

skirts 

Trainers of any type are not 

allowed 

Skinny black trousers or 

leggings are not allowed 

Piercings other than one 

small stud in each ear are 

not allowed 

Headphones or earphones 

are not allowed anywhere 

in school 

Mobile phones must not be 

seen or heard anywhere in 

school 

False or painted nails are 

not allowed 

Remember:  
we are 

Woodbridge 
and we are 

smart! Hoodies should not be 

worn under or over blazers 


